Springfield Local Schools

BOARD OF EDUCATION

2410 Massillon Road • Akron, Ohio 44312 • (330)798-1111 • FAX (330)798-1161 www.springfieldspartans.org Charles Sincere

Superintendent

Christopher Adams

Treasurer

Dustin Boswell

Business Manager

April 17, 2020

Dear Springfield Local Schools Parents, Guardians and Staff:

I hope this finds you well. As we come to the end of the second week of remote learning we want to thank you for your partnership in making this a successful program. A Frequently Asked Questions document has been created and posted to the Springfield Local Schools website. The Remote Learning Guide for Families also has information in it that is helpful to families as you sort through the remote learning program.

Report Cards and interims will not be mailed home, but can be accessed through ProgressBook. If you have never accessed ProgressBook, instructions are available. If you are experiencing issues getting access, please complete this support request form.

Grades will be assigned during our remote learning period. Grades will be posted in Progressbook and count as 4th quarter grades. Please keep in mind that 4th quarter grades determine athletic eligibility for fall sports.

Upcoming Board of Education meetings on April 21st and 27th at 6:00 p.m. will be held virtually and will be available to view through the District YouTube Channel. A link to the meeting will be posted at www.springfieldspartans.org/boe twenty-four (24) hours before the meeting. Public Comments will be accepted via email to comments@springfieldspartans.org up until 5:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting. Comments must include your first and last name as well as your residential address in order to be presented to the Board of Education.

During this difficult situation, it has been encouraging to see this community come together and continue to work to achieve the best possible for our Spartans. We are #InThisTogetherSpartans!

Sincerely,

Chuck Sincere Superintendent

Phuch Stricere